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Gotto, Krista

From: Giles, Karen

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 10:13 AM

Subject: Egyptian Trust Survey - Please complete no later than January 27, 2014

 

 

This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents and Bookkeepers we have 

on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received this email in error please forward to 

the appropriate party and contact Krista Gotto (krista.gotto@meritain.com) at 

the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health to update the contact 

information. 

 

Dear Participating Employer Group: 

 

Please click on the following link to complete this survey. This survey was created 

in order to better assess the needs and server the membership of the Egyptian 

Trust. We request that one survey per participating employer group completes 

this survey. The best person to complete is that staff member who is well versed 

in the employee benefits and employer/employee agreements within your 

district or ROE. We ask that you set aside some time (shouldn’t take more than 

30 minutes) to complete this survey to the best of your knowledge. If you find 

that you are unable to complete the survey in a single session, you may revisit 

the survey at a later time. Please complete at your earliest convenience but no 

later than Friday, January 27, 2014. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/9NTHZ3W 
 

If you have any questions or comments about this survey, please call or email 

Tom Dahncke at 618-791-5541 – tdahncke@charter.net; or Leo Hefner at 618-

973-8221 – lhefner@htc.com. 

 

Yours in good health, 

 

Karen Giles 

V.P. Client Relations 

 

Meritain Health 
 

 
 

 

 


